

March 9, 2004

Peter Klein Chief Financial Officer Corrie Development Corporation 7950 Dublin Boulevard, Suite 111 Dublin, CA 94568

Dear Mr. Klein:

## RE: Cemetery Proposal on Tassajara Road

The Tri-Valley Cemetery Committee is in receipt of your information packets. Thank you for providing the same. However, the information received is extremely conceptual in nature. I would be remiss if I didn't impart that we are somewhat disappointed. As requested, we would like to have detailed information regarding your plans and your progress thus far with Contra Costa County.

As such, we request that you provide the information previously requested: (1) detailed information regarding the project as currently envisioned; (2) documents which indicate the current status of this project, including consideration by Contra Costa County; (3) known or perceived barriers to development that Corrie Development currently foresees; (4) copies of correspondence between Corrie Development and Contra Costa County related to this project proposal, including all written comments on the proposal by Contra Costa County planning staff and/or government officials; and (5) detailed responses to the Committee's questions (attached) with supporting materials and research.

The Tri-Valley Cemetery Committee would like to have the opportunity to evaluate your project for possible endorsement. In the alternative, the Committee plan is to move forward to explore alternative options to fulfill this regional need.

Thank you for meeting with us. We look forward to your prompt response.

Gungo V.

Yours very truly

Jenniser Hosterman

Chair of Tri-Valley Cemetery Committee and City Councilmember

City of Pleasanton

cc:

Tri-Valley Cemetery Committee

Sid Corrie, Corrie Development, 7950 Dublin Boulevard, Dublin, CA 94568

P. O. Box 520, Pleasanton, CA 94566-0802

200 Old Bernal Avenue